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March	26,	2016	
	
	
	
Ms.	Rachelle	Rickard,	City	Manager	
City	of	Atascadero	
Sent	via	e‐mail:		Rachelle	Rickard	<rrickard@atascadero.org>	
	
Dear	Rachelle:	
	
Thank	you	for	the	letter	dated	March	3,	2015,	which	invites	the	Rotary	Club	of	
Atascadero	to	participate	in	the	March	26,	2015,	meeting	to	organize	the	Oversight	
Committee.		An	outreach	process	was	conducted	with	our	club	members,	and	none	
have	stepped	forward	volunteering	to	participate	at	this	time;	therefore,	Rotary	will	
not	have	a	representative	at	tonight’s	meeting.			
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
John	R.	Hollenbeck	
President	2014‐15	
	
cc:	 Davina	Bergin,	Secretary	

 


